
December 28, 2012

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in support of the proposed land purchase by the Northern Susitna
Institute of the Church on the Rock property in Talkeetna.  NSI has been a positive force
for educational programs and community enrichment in Talkeetna for many years.
They have a highly respected staff with many years of experience.   A permanent
campus would increase the accomplishments that NSI has already proved they are
capable of.

The location of the former Talkeetna Christian Center will generate a wide variety
of economic advantages to local businesses.  The Talkeetna Folk School will bring an
increase in visitors to Talkeetna at both peak and otherwise “off-season” times of year

As the owners of two small businesses, we hope to see NSI thrive in all itʼs many
endeavors!  We encourage the state to consider supporting NSI and itʼs wide reaching
benefits to our community.

Sincerely,

Whitney Wolff and Paul Roderick

Talkeetna Air Taxi , P.O. Box 73 / 14212 E. Second St. , Talkeetna
Traleika Mountaintop Cabins, P.O. Box 96 / 22216 s. Freedom Dr., Talkeetna


